## 2nd Grade News



## December Events

- Outdoor light display opens-6th
- Christmas Program-13th
- Christmas Party-21st

## Reminders

-Students should read 20 minutes a night and do their reading log.

-Food Drive items can be sent from now until Dec. 17th



We have been learning a lot about writing. We will be writing a Christmas story this month. We painted candies to add to our outdoor display. We have created some special Christmas keepsake ornaments and will be creating more keepsakes through the month. I was also surprised that an elf is visiting our classroom, but the children told me elves always visit EGS!

We visited Greenbush this week. Our students learned about earthquakes. Then they worked on engineering a structure that would survive the earthquake machine. Our class was full of fantastic engineers. Every structure made it through the earthquake!

